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I am opposed to this bill because we are taxed too much. Residents in Oregon have 

to buckle up on expenses so should agencies cut their wasteful spending. I am so 

tired of paying out money to support the bigger population areas which do not serve 

my county.  

 

Vote NO on HB2025. 

Thank you for your time to read this. 


